
Public comment 16-0253 

I am so very dissapointed that Duke has refilled to continue this horrible pipeline. Please think about all 

of the lives that this pipeline would effect. The families that will be put into danger. A pipeline of this 

magnitude has no business being sent through such a highly populated area. I can not believe that our 

government is not protecting it's constituents. Shouldn't your main concern be the safety of people as 

opposed to big government. Please do not be won over by Duke's highly polished packaging. Think 

instead of the families, children, elderly, and in general people this pipeline could very well injure or 

even kill in the event of a rupture. As these type of pipelines are not sent through such highly populated 

areas. Please let that be your thought process as opposed to just figuring all will be fine. Do not just 

assume Duke will be dilligent. There have been too many instances of pipeline failure. Please just think 

how you would feel if this was proposed to run by your home, or you're children's school, community 

recreation areas. It truly is not fair to the residents of Hamilton county. 

 

Bess Sturgill 

Cincinnati, Ohio 
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